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The month of February has been very productive for the 983 cars team, the first thing the team did this
month was finish building the frame of the canopy, due to complications with spacing it was decided that
instead of doing the hinge attachment to the car as originally planned it would be better to use velcro
instead. It was also decided that a new firewall and belly panel would be required to meet safety
requirements, once both of those were attached to the car the team went on to re-pad the car with foam
and electrical tape. Currently the 983 car’s team is working on building the body, the panels have already
been cut out of vinyl and shaped but are awaiting paint before they are riveted onto the car.

the car with its body panels cut
out next to it

what the 983 car looks like
currently



